
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                       June the 3rd 2022 
 
 
General Meeting of Grant Hodge Post 17 was called to order at 7:00 PM. By 
Commander Bill Anholt.  There was 15 members present and one Guest Dave 
Hodgebroom.  New member Kevin Anderson was introduced. 
 
Roll call of Officers Finance Officer was absent. 
Minutes of Executive board meeting May the 31st and reading of the  May  the 5th was 
read and approved. 
Dave sent in a report that we were down $3000.00.  Judy sent in a Profit and lost 
statement, that shows that we are up $9000.00 from last year.  Also statement didn’t 
show the $2,500.00 that was added to building fund. Commander stated that we skip the 
rest of the report and go to new business, the installation  of new offices done by 
Department of WA N.E.C man Dave Hodgebroom, The following officers for 2022-2023 
were Commander William Anholt, 1st vice Bob Clark, 2nd Vice Roger Towers, Adjutant 
Kim Shires,  and Chaplain Michael Webb. 
Under new business the subject of up grading our Comcast, so that we could get, the 
Mariner games, was a administrative decision and needed to be done as we were getting 
so many complaints from our Customers.  This will be brought up at the next meeting. 
Dave Hodgebroom invited everyone to post 94 on Friday June the 10th, for the ceremony 
of closing their Post that they sold after being there for 65 Years 
  Meeting adjourned at 7;45 
Respectively submitted 
Bob Terrell Adjutant 
 
Jack Pot   for next meeting will be $285.00 
 
 
 
 
 


